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Monday, 15th March 2021 

 

2021 K-6 Cross Country 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
On Thursday, 25th March (Week 9), all students K-6 will be participating in our 2021 Cross Country. This event will be 
held at Chertsey Primary School from 12:30pm-3:00pm.  
 
As this is an outdoor event, all students must wear a hat, enclosed sports shoes (joggers) and sunscreen. Students 
may wear their sports house colours and are encouraged to represent their sports house on the day with pride – 
fancy costume decorations and/or pompoms are allowed. 
 
We are excited to be able to invite all friends and family to attend this event. Visitors must sign in before entering the 
school using the QR codes located at the bottom gate (oval entrance – Willow Road). There will be a special area for 
visitors to sit in the centre of the oval to ensure a good view of the event. 
 
There will be a BBQ on the day from 1:15pm, selling sausage sandwiches for $2.00 each and bottles of water for 
$2.00 each. All of the money raised from the BBQ will go towards Year 6 2021’s farewell graduation dinner. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s teacher. 
 
Kind Regards,  
 
Sarah Baldwin 
Principal 
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